To whom it may concern,

We, Mark and Brianna Thomas, the landowners of 7094 Gas Line Road, formally consent to
the closure of the cul-de-sac road located by our property.

This letter serves as our official acknowledgment and agreement to close the road. We
betlieve this decision will align with our property’s use and benefit all parties involved.

Should you require further information or documentation from us, please feel free to reach
out.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Mark and Brianna Thomas ) )QD. )909\4

7094 Gas Line Road

Keystone Heights, FL 32656 W\ g\,«b@
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